
Dear parents and carers, 
I'm glad to say that we have had another great week with the 
children continuing to be positive, hardworking and clearly 
enjoying their learning. 
 
The Y6 children have been involved with bikeability this week 
and have been becoming safe and sensible road users. 
 
I am very grateful for your ongoing support in upholding the 
government guidelines which are keeping us all safe in school. 
One key area that you have been especially helpful with 
are the drop off and pick up times. It can be difficult to ensure 
that this goes smoothly, especially for those parents of   
Lostledan and Pedrevan children where there is a staggered 
use of the gate. 
 
Having observed this staggered start a few times, there seems 
to be one main thing to remember.  If you are a Pedrevan  
parent, please stay away from the lining up area outside the 
gate until all the Lostledan parents have left. If you arrive a 
few minutes early, please stay in your car or in the carpark 
area until your allotted time. This will help us to avoid         
unnecessary gatherings. 
Lostledan :  drop off 8.40am  pick up 2.55pm 
Kwilkyn :      drop off 8.40am  pick up 2.55pm 
Pedrevan :  drop off 8.50am  pick up 3.05pm 
 
I hope everyone has a relaxing and enjoyable weekend and 
manages to find some time to enjoy the sunshine. 
 
With very best wishes, 
Caroline Jarrett 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNIRaweDqe688Tl_YhzjEazCQW0sqbUHeIiunNVry_tC9oAg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNIRaweDqe688Tl_YhzjEazCQW0sqbUHeIiunNVry_tC9oAg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNIRaweDqe688Tl_YhzjEazCQW0sqbUHeIiunNVry_tC9oAg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNIRaweDqe688Tl_YhzjEazCQW0sqbUHeIiunNVry_tC9oAg/viewform?usp=sf_link


Free School Meals 

Further to the letter that was 

emailed to parents, if you need 

to apply for benefits in the  

coming weeks or months don’t    

forget to contact the Free 

School Meal Department at  

Cornwall Council to see if you 

are eligible for Free School 

Meals. 

The contact details are -

    01872 323298 or 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/

schoolmeals 
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